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We already have enough pollution and bad smells in the area ...the airport is going to create extra 
and if the incinerator is built it will create a massive health problem.Our area already have to deal 
with horrible smells on and off ,I'm sure the government now where that awful smell is from 
because whenever the locals complain it goes away for a awhile and you want to hurt us even 
more?...The value of our homes will decline.Something like this should not be in a built up area, we 
in the Western Suburbs should not be treated as second rate ,our lives and the lives of our families 
are just as important as the rest of Sydney. Please don't build the incinerator near our homes .we 
deserve to be treated better than that. 


